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Dear Parent/Guardian: 

In March, our schools administered the Indiana Reading Evaluation and Determination (IREAD-3). 
Based on the Indiana Academic Standards, IREAD-3 is a summative assessment that was developed in 
accordance with Public Law 109, which requires the evaluation of foundational reading skills for 
students who are in grade three to ensure that all students can read proficiently before moving on to 
grade four. Your child's score report will be sent home with your child. 

The Indiana Department of Education has provided resources for parents, which include an 
informational video about IREAD-3 and a scoring guide to help you read and understand your child's 
Individual Student Report (ISR). 

Informational video: youtu.be/kgYHK4nC2C0 

The ISR contains information regarding your child's results on the assessment. 
The graph and corresponding text identifies student perf01mance in one of two categories: Pass and 
Did Not Pass. 
o A Pass score of 446 or above indicates that the student has met the expected level of learning.
o A Did Not Pass score of 445 or lower indicates that the student has not met the expected level of

learning.

If your child did not pass IREAD-3, our schools will offer remediation services prior to the summer 
administration of IREAD-3. The IREAD-3 summer window begins on May 28. Details regarding 
each school's summer administration will be forthcoming. Should you need further explanation of the 
enclosed test results, please contact your child's assistant principal or me. 

Sincerely, 

Lynn Scheme!, Director of Organizational Systems, Assessment and Analysis, 317-867-8004 


